Coburg Parks | Tree Committee Work Session
October 19", 2021 - 5:00 P.M.
Coburg Pavilion Park
91136 North Willamette St.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Chair Mary Mosier, Claire Smith, Karen Coury, Coleen
Marshall, Tom Beatty.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: Joe Morneau, Lonna Meston.

STAFF PRESENT: Brian Harmon, Public Works Director.

WORK SESSION SUMMARY

The Committee met at Pavilion Park at 5PM.

Summary:

Looking at the possible inclusion of a plaza in Pavilion Park and what it might include.
Reasons: More use of the park, welcoming visitors, addition of property.

Discussion:

Adding ADA parking south of the bike kiosk

Border of trees along Willamette Street

Planting shade trees to replace those at end of life

Incorporating the additional area to the south with a harder surface for tables, umbrellas,

possibly a water feature or wind driven sculpture. The wall of the Ryan Thomas building would
be a great place for the proposed mural.
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Planting trees along the driveway edge of the Ryan Thomas building to screen the street noise
and view.

Priority is to plant trees now that will create shade for when the older trees near Willamette
Street are no longer viable. Discussion on how to ensure shade for concert goers.

Creating shade for the pavilion might b achieved by adding a sun shade which would not
interfere with viewers.

Documents handed out: Large aerial photo of Pavilion Park

Work Session ended at 5:49. Committee members went to City Hall for the regular scheduled
meeting.

(Recorded by Coleen Marshall)
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